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Wednesday 24th April 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

 

Sports Day 

 

In the last week of this half term we have our annual Sports Day. We hope you can join us. Come and join in 

the fun and cheer on your child and their team! We have three separate events, all on the school field.  

 

Wednesday 22nd  

May 

Reception and Nursery Years 1 and Year 2 Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Time 9.15am 10.15am 1.30pm 

 

Children will need to wear their PE kit to school and bring a water bottle. If the weather is sunny, please apply 

sun cream to your child before they come to school and provide a sun hat.  

 

If your child is in Nursery and Reception and doesn’t yet have a school PE kit, any shorts, T-shirt and trainers 

are fine to wear. If your child doesn’t attend Nursery on Wednesdays, and you would like them to take part, 

please let the Nursery staff know.  

 

The following arrangements will be in place: 

 

• The Moss Farm car park gates will be the entrance and exit for families to and from the field. 

• Spectators will have a taped off seating area. Please stay in this area and the school staff will look after 

the children.  

• Please take photos of your child only and do not share any of your photos that may accidentally have 

another child on them. 

• If children need the toilet, staff will take them into school. 

• If parents need the toilet, we ask you to walk down Moss Lane to the school office so you can use the 

staff toilet. 

• Access to school from the field will be for pupils and staff only.  

• Children will return to their classrooms after events and leave school at the normal times.  

• The backup date for Sports Day if we get bad weather is Tuesday 11th June. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 
 

 

 

 


